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Fiscal Note & Local Impact Statement 

Bill: H.B. 384 of the 132nd G.A. Status: As Introduced 

Sponsor: Rep. Gonzales Local Impact Statement Procedure Required: No  

Subject: Vehicle towing notice 

 
 

The bill reduces the number of required notices that the owner of a towing 

service or storage facility (that tows a vehicle from a private tow-away zone) must send 

to the vehicle owner before obtaining title to that vehicle from three notices to one 

notice. This change to the number of required notices will have no direct fiscal effect on 

the state or any of its political subdivisions. 
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